
Please vote YES on SB574!  Help riders be safer on the road by having the ability to avoid safety hazards AND lessen traffic slow-
downs by allowing motorcyclists to get off of the road quicker.  We have seen that lane sharing works all over the world, including 
our neighbors in California.  If they can handle it, we can too. With the ability to have a potentially shorter commute, this will 
encourage more people to ride, which will lessen the overall amount of cars on the road. Win-win!


